
 

 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL  DATE  1 NOVEMBER 2023 
 

Councillor Question Time  
 

Question from Councillor Crawford: 

In relation to a statement made during public question time in relation to the use of the Aldi 
Carpark. Can officers clarify that the car park is able to be used for Aldi customers instead of 
using the on-street side parking Street side? 
 

Response:  

Council has not advised the community that the Aldi carpark could be used. At the 18 
October Council meeting a community member that made a statement suggesting that ALDI 
could be used for alternative parking options. Please refer to 28min 54sec of the 18 October 
Council meeting recording. 

 

 

 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question 
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 

https://webcast.portphillip.vic.gov.au/archive/video23-1018.php
https://webcast.portphillip.vic.gov.au/archive/video23-1018.php

